Newsletter 32: Friday 28th May 2021

Dear Families

The weather looks promising for half term. The children have been working hard and deserve a well earned break. We hope you manage to have some quality family time together ready to come back to school refreshed.

There is so much to look forward to in the summer term. We can't wait to invite you to Sports Day followed later in July with our very own circus. Year 5 and 6 parents are also invited to a music soiree on the afternoon of Thursday 8th July. This will be an outside event.

The Risk Assessment

We will continue to implement our existing risk assessment until further notice. On the 21st June the Government will hopefully allow us more freedom because it is safe to do so. We will respond to any changes made using the guidance from the Local Authority.

Attendance

Please can we ask you all to do your upmost to ensure your child is in school, on time, everyday.

All children are entitled to a full time education.

As a school, we have been working really hard to ensure our activities help all children on the road to recovering following lockdowns. They cannot benefit from this quality provision if they are absent.

We want your child to have good habits for life. That means understanding that it is important to turn up every day. Of course, we cannot help it when we are ill and that's the time to stay at home. But, that's the only time.

Please prevent taking holidays in term time.

Young Voices 2021

We are invited to take part in something historical!!!! The Young Voices Biggest Sing is happening on Tuesday 15th June at 2pm. We can attend virtually and be part of a choir of 350,000 pupils. We will be joining Billy Ocean, Yolanda Brown and Ruti to sing 'Lovely Day'. This song is available on our website so we can practise at home.



Our
Reception
children have
been making
sandwiches
as part of
their D&T
project.

Dates for your diary- Summer Term

Monday 31st May- Friday 4th June- Half Term

Monday 7th June- am - Year 4 TRAC Centre

Wednesday 9th June - Individual Photos - Year 2 and Year 6. Class photos all classes

Tuesday 29th June- Sports Day

Wednesday 30th June- We have just been notified that the Year 6 secondary transfer visit to Henley Bank is now on this date. As this involves 24 of our Y6 children it is no longer possible to keep this date as Reserve Sports Day. Sorry for this late change of plan.

Friday 2nd July- PAWS in

Thursday 8th July - Year 5 and 6 Musical soiree outside

Thursday 8th July- Happy's Circus!

Show 1- 5:00pm Show 2- 7:00pm

Wednesday 14th July- Leavers Party 3-5pm

Thursday 15th July- Leavers Assembly 9:15am

Friday 16th July - School finishes 2pm

